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Bureau Procurement Chiefs	 H. B . Myers 
Assistant Director 
Procurement Policy and Review Group

Management andPlanning Staff


The Office of Management and Budget has approved the extension of our

procurement blanket clearance for a three year period. The clearance

number remains 1103-0018. The new expiration date is February 28,

2001. These numbers are effective March 1, 1998 and both theOMB

clearance number and the expiration date must be displayed on the

first page of allsolicitations and contracts.


Your cooperation in disseminating this information immediately

throughout your organization is appreciated. If you have any

questions as to the use of the above clearance number, please call

Larry Silvis on (202) 616-3754.



